
Special Meeting 
Bid Opening and Award for Resurfacing of Sankey Hill Road 

August 24, 2021 
 

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, August 24, 
2021, at 10:20 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, 
Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was for the opening of bids and award of bid for Resurfacing of Sankey Hill 
Road. 
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
(No members of the public were present.) 
 
The following sealed bids were opened: 

 

BIDDER Wearing Course Base Repair Total 
Youngblood Paving $43,782.00 $19,162.00 $62,944.00 

Protech Asphalt $43,662.00 $17,165.00 $60,827.40 
    

 
Motion by Mr. Rishel second by Mr. Burick to accept the bid from Protech Asphalt for the Resurfacing of 
Sankey Hill Road in the amount of $60,827.40.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m. 
 


